
 

Title 1 Parent meeting - AGENDA 

Hurt Elementary School 

TENTATIVE DATE:  Thursday, September 30, 2021 

 

Welcome 

 Thank you to:  PTO for all their hard work,    

 Teachers, aides, assistants for helping with dinner, shirts, supervision 

Intro new employees: 

 Mrs. Michelle Carlson – 5th Grade 

Mrs. Jane Summers – 5th Grade 

Ms. Stacey Doss – Title 1 Reading 

Ms. Endia Dixon – Special Education Assistant 

Mr. David  MacPherson – Music  

Mr. David Allen – SPED Assistant 

 

 

 



Continue our music Programs:  Drum line, Flag line, chorus 

Flag line directors is Ms. Rebecca Layne.  Mr. MacPherson is the drumline 
instructor. 

 

Title 1 news: 

 Sign in sheets for all meetings is required. 

 

Ms. Elizabeth Creasy (Pre K) is getting her administration endorsement will share 
info w/ you about Title 1 

 Overview of Title 1 Program: 

 A local educational agency may consolidate and use funds under this part, 
together with other Federal, State, and local funds, in order to upgrade the entire 
educational program of a school that serves an eligible school attendance area in 
which not less than 40% of the children are from low income families, or not less 
than 40% of the children enrolled in the school are from such families.  The Title 1 
Program benefits all students. 

Introduce Title 1 Teacher:  Stacey Doss 

 

 

Discuss Questions and answers (see other sheet) 

 

 

 

 



 

Introduction of Title 1 Team Roster: 

Stacey Doss - teacher 

Jennifer Campbell – parent 

Ashleigh Cartolaro – school counselor 

Lindsey Tanner – parent  

Kathy Lowry – Principal 

 

 

Title 1 Funding: 

A. Tutoring 
B. Materials and Supplies 
C. Parental Involvement 

 

Title 1 Parental Involvement Policy – Posted on Website 

School report card – on VDOE Website 

 

Upcoming dates: 

Weds, Sept. 29 – Report Cards 

Tues, Oct 5 – Conferences 

Wed, Oct 13 – Progress Reports 

We have a fun program planned for you tonight.  Our chorus (in blue shirts) are 
helping our grade levels with their songs. 



Parents, our program is short and fun… please stay for the entire program and not 
disrupt the program by taking your child early. 

 

At the end of the program, please wait until all students are seated with their 
classes before you get your children. 

 

Again…thank you so much for coming!  Enjoy our program! 

 

 


